

PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Week Commencing the 5th of June 2022

The children have had a very exciting week in class and have been learning all about boats, with a focus on pirates. They have been making telescopes and using them to look for treasure and also designing their own treasure maps. In phonics they have been learning about the letter "g" and finding lots of things that start with that letter. We also had an exciting visit from Captain Hortelio, who is a pilot for Qatar Airways. He talked to us about what it was like to be a pilot and how to fly a plane.



LIBRARY:

As the end of the year is approaching, we need to collect all the library books starting from June 5th onwards during your child's library day and we will not be issuing or changing books to the students on that day until the end of the school year.

Kindly make sure that your child returns the book during their library day next week. If you are leaving or travelling earlier for the summer break, please make sure to return

you leave.

HOME ACTIVITY:

the library book before

Please continue to talk to your child about moving up to Reception and practise writing their name at home.





PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Week Commencing the 5th of June 2022

Photos of the Week



